
PUBLIC NOTICE 

In Compliance with the Open Meetings Act, 
Public Act No. 267 of 1976 

OLD MISSION PENINSULA SCHOOL 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Notice of Cancellation  

The Regular Board Meeting Scheduled for 
Friday, July 18, 2025 at 8:30 a.m.

At the Old Mission Peninsula School 

2699 Island View Road, Traverse City, MI 49686 

Has been canceled.

The School has provided public notice of this meeting by posting it at the entrance of the 
Old Mission Peninsula School. 

Posted July 8, 2025

____________________________ 
Susie Shipman, Board Secretary 




